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WELCOME – BSTREETSMART NEWSLETTER! 

bstreetsmart 2023 
 

Qudos Bank Arena 
Tuesday 22, Wednesday 23 and Thursday 24 August from 

9.45 am to 1.30 pm – SOLD OUT!!! 

2023 bstreetsmart event 
196 schools booked in with a total of 24,803 students.   
A reminder that entry fee is $12 plus GST per 
student (teachers free).  Invoices have already 
been sent out.  Changes to student numbers for the 
invoice are permitted until Friday 11 August.   
Absolutely no cancellations permitted after this 
time.  
Please note:  ONCE INVOICE IS PAID, NO 
REFUNDS PERMITTED.   
If payment not received by 11 AUGUST – NO 
ENTRY TO THE EVENT PERMITTED.   

Student Comment: 
“It made me think more about my actions. I 
remembered that when you're driving a car, you're 
driving a weapon” 

Teacher Comment: 
“The whole day has resulted in much discussion at 
school level amongst kids and teachers – Great!” 

Things you need to do: 
 

1.Email how many teachers are accompanying the 
students to chapin@bstreetsmart.org. 
2.Provide final numbers by 11 August and pay 
invoice otherwise your school will be unable to enter. 
3.Complete media consent form (happy or not happy 
for your students to be photographed/interviewed etc) 
and return to me ASAP. 

Crash Scenario 

Reminders: 
bfilmed Competition! 

 

This year, there is a greater incentive! 
 

The National winning school will receive 
$2,000 and a trophy! 
 

The trophy will be presented on the day 
& VIP seating 
 

Get your school involved in the bfilmed 
Competition.  It ties in beautifully with 
the PDHPE Syllabus for Road Safety. 
 

Detailed Terms and Conditions are 
available on the bstreetsmart.org 
website. Closes on Monday 7 August at 
12pm. Email the 3 min film to: 
rachel.watkins@health.nsw.gov.au 

Qudos NO BAG Policy: 
Qudos Bank Arena has a no school bags/back 
packs policy in the arena.  Students are 
encouraged to bring their lunch in plastic/see-
through bags or their sports bags. No tin/cans of 
food or drink. Mobile phones are fine.  Students 
should leave their bags on the bus.  All bags that 
are brought into the arena will be subject to 
inspection and will be checked.  This will slow down 
the seating of the school.  Teachers, please hold 
asthma puffers, tampons/pads, medications etc. in 
your bag for student emergencies. 

mailto:rachel.watkins@health.nsw.gov.au

